
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

First and foremost, we hope this call out finds you and your family safe and well.  We are 
excited to get back to school and see everyone.  

• Tomorrow will be a C Day, which is our skinny day, students will be attending ALL 7 
periods.  We will resume our regular A/B rotation on Thursday, with Thursday being 
an A Day and Friday being a B Day. 

• First quarter has been extended until this Friday, 10/18. 
• Homecoming has been rescheduled, details about this will be announced soon. 
• Friday, 10/18th we have two exciting games happening here on campus.  

o Volleyball District Finals will be here, and game begins at 7pm. 
o Our Varsity Football team will be hosting Countryside at 7pm for our Senior 

Night. 
• As we continue to acclimate to our shared space, we have made some changes to 

the afternoon pick-up procedures and car line to cut down on traffic congestion 
during dismissal between 12:04 -12:34 pm.  The south car pick loop will be available 
for pick up starting at 12 pm.  Please do NOT arrive earlier and park in this loop.  It is 
being utilized for Madeira Beach Fundamental Middle School drop off until 12:00 
pm.   If you enter and park in the loop before 12 pm you will be asked to move 
along!  The student parking lot will continue to be available for dismissal.  To 
alleviate traffic congestion on surrounding roads, please do not arrive earlier than 
12 pm and park.  As many experienced, this creates a backlog of traffic. 

If you have any additional questions/concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  We will 
work through this together!!!  Enjoy the remainder of your evening, Stay Safe, and We are 
Osceola, Home of Academic Success, and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 

 


